
The Texas Secretary of State
Is  Closed  on  January  15th,
2024 for MLK Jr Day
The Texas Secretary of State apostille office will be closed
on Monday, January 15th, 2024 for MLK Jr Day and will not
reopen until Tuesday, January 16th, 2024 of next week.

Apostille Texas will still accept mail and document drop offs
to our Austin, TX office on Monday but we won’t be able to
rush file your documents for you until Tuesday when the State
reopens.

Thanks.

https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/the-texas-secretary-of-state-is-closed-on-january-15th-2024-for-mlk-jr-day/
https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/the-texas-secretary-of-state-is-closed-on-january-15th-2024-for-mlk-jr-day/
https://www.apostilletexas.org/blog/the-texas-secretary-of-state-is-closed-on-january-15th-2024-for-mlk-jr-day/

